
Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of Headteacher at Rainham Village 

Primary School & Nursery. 

 

We are looking to appoint an exceptional and innovative leader who will build upon the 

success of our school and lead us into the future. 

 

Our members of staff are dedicated and work collaboratively, always encouraging and 

supporting every child to reach their full potential.  The governing body is actively involved 

in the life of the school, ensuring that the teaching staff continues to develop professionally.  

The children and staff of this school feel happy, respected and highly valued. 

 

We are a two form entry school, with committed plans for expansion to 3 form entry in the 

future.  Our last Ofsted Inspection was good and the school wants to strive forward to 

outstanding. 

 

A visit to the school is welcome, please contact Mrs. Reynolds, the School Business Manager 

on 01708 552482 to book one of the following dates: 

 

Thursday 26th March 2020 between 9-11am 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 between 4-6pm 

 

Please submit your application by Monday, 6th April 2020 

 

We hope this application pack gives a flavour of our school and look forward to welcoming 

you to school, discussing our vision for the future and meeting the pupils and our wider 

school community. 

 

Brian Teeley 

Chair of Governors 

 

 


